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SBJ Office will be closed from August 10 to 15, 2024. Any inquiries sent to the office during the holidays will be
replied after we return.

Manuscript submitted to the Journal of Bioscience and Bioengineering between August 10 and 15 will  be
processed after August 16. The review process might take longer for those submissions but the journal makes
every effort to minimize delay.

Thank you for your patience.


